
 

St. Ann School 
324 N. Harrison St. 

Stoughton, WI 53589 (608) 873-3343  
www.stanns-school.org       

email   stanns@stanns-school.org 

Lunch supervision volun‐
teers must arrive by 11:15 
AM. 

Total for 19 Lunches for January: $55.10 

Monday, Jan. 19  No School 
Tuesday, Jan. 20  Scalloped Potatoes & Ham 
Supervision  Breton, Wise 
Wednesday, Jan. 21  Grilled Chicken Sandwich 
Supervision  Wise, NEEDED 
Thursday, Jan. 22  Spagheƫ & Meat Sauce 
Supervision  Breton, Ross 
Friday, Jan. 23  Early Release—No Lunch 

Volunteer Lunch Supervisors needed 
for Jan. 21, 27 and 29. Please sign-up 
on Sign up Genius (info@stanns-
school.org) if you can fill in. Thanks. 

Please pay Semi-Annual, Quarterly, or Monthly tuition payment 

by Thursday, January 15. 

Note for Lunch Supervisors 

If possible, please arrive for lunch duty by 11 
AM. Grades 4-8 eat at that time, and extra help 
to serve the food would be greatly appreciated. 

St. Ann School Informational Meetings 

Please join us for Informational Meetings for the Stoughton Area School District 4K Program, as well as 
meetings for the St. Ann School 3 year old Pre-K, Kindergarten, and Middle School. The dates and times for 
these meetings are as follows: 

4K Program—Tuesday, Jan. 20, 5:00-7:30 PM in the school Pre-K Classroom 

Grades 6-8—Thursday, Jan. 22, 6:30-7:30 PM in the school Library 

3 Year Old Pre-K—Tuesday, Jan. 27, 6:30-7:30 PM in the school Pre-K Classroom 

Kindergarten—Tuesday, Feb. 3, 6:30-7:30 PM, in the school Kindergarten Classroom 

A quality, faith-filled elementary and middle school education will build a solid foundation for a successful 
academic experience. Join us to learn how. 

Remember there is no school on Monday, Jan. 19,                                             
and on Friday, Jan. 23, school will be released at 11 AM. 

Catholic Schools Week (CSW) 

Permission forms for fields trips during CSW are in your family envelopes today. Please complete the forms , 
along with the waiver forms, and return to the school office as soon as possible. Thank you! 



 

 

CEW 2015 

Come and experience a weekend away from your busy life.  Listen to inspiring speakers, participate in lively 
discussion, and enjoy great food!  Renew, refresh, and recreate your relationship with God. 

A Christian Experience Weekend for women will be held on February 6-8 and for men on March 6-8. Bro-
chures are included in your family envelope this week. For more information contact: Kay Kinney (271-
1578), Jennifer Unitan (877-9686), Jim Schrimpf (286-9370), or Tony Langenohl (444-5076). 

Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser Event Update 
 
We are excited about the upcoming Spaghetti Dinner Fundraising Event scheduled for Friday, January 30. 
This year’s event promises to be a wonderful evening with a delicious dinner, live music by the ‘Second Swing Around’ band, bas-
ket and wine raffles, silent auction, featured raffle item 60” SONY Smart HDTV, and additional drawings throughout the evening 
for prizes the kids will love! PLEASE NOTE: Additional raffle tickets can be picked-up in the school office. 
 
REMINDER to any St. Ann School families who have not yet donated to the upcoming Spaghetti Dinner Event.  You are encour-
aged to drop off an item that aligns with your student’s classroom assigned raffle basket theme and/or let the fundraising committee 
do the shopping for you by making a cash donation. 

Basket #1   Date Night  -  Sponsored by Kindergarten and 1st Grade   

Basket #2   Toys & Technology for Girls - Sponsored by 2nd Grade   

Basket #3   Toys & Technology for Boys - Sponsored by 3rd Grade   

Basket #4   Kindle - Sponsored by 4th Grade   

Basket #5    Family Fun - Sponsored by 5th Grade   

Basket #6    Wisconsin Sports - Sponsored by 6th, 7th, and 8th Grade  

We are still in need of additional wine donations for this Event. 

Please drop off any donations for the raffle baskets and the wine raffle at the school office no later than January 16.   Congratula-
tions to Brenda Welhoefer, the winner of the early wine donation drawing. 

Thank you for supporting St. Ann School! 

     Thank you everyone who ordered in December!  We made a profit of $172. This 
     month’s free item for all orders $40 and more is a Salad To Go Cup.  It comes with a 
recipe card and $2 in Coupons.  All orders need to be placed by Wednesday, January 21.  Paper orders need to be turned into the 
Market Day box outside the teacher’s lounge by 3 PM and online orders at marketday.com need to be placed by 11 PM.  The pick-
up date is Monday, January 26, in the school gym from 4-6 PM.  If you have any problems with picking up your order or have 
any questions, please contact Koreen Kuhn at 712-4126 or at jhkuhn@charter.net.  

St. Ann School Night at Janesville Jets Hockey 

A flyer was sent home in your Wednesday envelope last week about St. Ann’s Night at the Janesville Jets on 
Friday, Jan. 23. Tickets are $5 each and are available in the school office. St. Ann students who purchase/sell 
tickets will be entered in a raffle to win Jets merchandise. Any St. Ann student who sells 5 or more tickets 
will be entered in a special raffle for a chance to win a zamboni ride at the game. For more information, 
please contact Joe Karlen at J11KARL@yahoo.com or (608) 228-7861. 


